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Report from Togo 

John Doh-Ahialoho, Togo’s 

National Facilitator registered 

21 new Romans Project 

challengers in July. Early in the 

month, John was given the 

opportunity to share about the 

Romans Project with church 

leaders at a regional leadership 

conference he attended. After 

he spoke, 17 people accepted 

and signed up to participate in 

the Romans Challenge. A 

couple weeks later, John hosted 

a missionary couple and two 

pastors in his home in order to 

share with them about the 

Romans Project. All four of 

them also accepted the 

Challenge and agreed to read 

and write Romans.  

Please pray that John will 

continue to share about the 

Romans Project ,whether in 

large gatherings or privately in 

his home, and that more and 

more pastors and church 

leaders will take up the 

Challenge in Togo. 

 

Report from Chad 

In July, Doldiguim Boungar, 

National Facilitator for Chad 

registered 21 pastors and 

church leaders who accepted 

the Romans Challenge, and also 

celebrated the completion of 

the Romans Challenge with 12 

others, awarding them their 

certificate and device 

containing Pastor Scott’s 

messages.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pastor Mahamat Ali Djimé, who 

was one of the pastors to 

complete the Challenge, had 

this to say after spending time 

reading and writing Romans, 

“Romans is a strong exhortation 

that transforms our lives and 

our hearts. I want to say to 

other people that if they want 

to understand the Gospel, let 

them read Romans.”  

 

Please pray those who finished 

the Romans Challenge to have 

a contagious love for Romans 

and will want to tell others how 

the book has transformed their 

lives and hearts. 

Zimbabwe Launching 

Last month we brought to your 

attention the new webpage on 

the romansproject.org website 

that has a map showing all the 

countries the Romans Project is 

in currently, and those where 

we are working toward 

launching in the coming 

months. Just this week we 

changed Zimbabwe to yellow, 

indicating that it is another 

country, Lord willing, that will 

be launching very soon. Interest 

is being shown by pastors and 

church leaders, as well as RP 

Facilitators from neighboring 

countries, to bring the Romans 

Project there. 
 

Please pray for the Directors of 

Ministry as they consider a 

leader to serve as the 

Zimbabwe National Facilitator. 

New RP Alumni 

Gathering of Church Leaders 


